
Announcements for Wednesday, August 28, 2019 

 

❖ Strategy Club is up and running again starting tomorrow and will meet every Tuesday 

and Thursday mornings in room 7:45 at 8:30 AM.  There are no dues to join, so feel free 

to come and play a game or two with other like-minded individuals that enjoy a 

challenging game of Settlers of Catan, Ticket to Ride, Chess, and many others.  If we 

don’t have it, let us know or bring your own! 

 

❖ Callbacks for the SATB a cappella group will be held Thursday 8/29 from 4 - 5 p.m. in the 

chorus room.  Again, a cappella callbacks will be held Thursday 8/29 from 4 - 5 in the 

chorus room.  The callback list is posted on the chorus room door.  See Ms. Mattingly 

with questions. 

 

❖ Seniors, this is a reminder that if you have not scheduled a session with Cady Studios to 

have your picture taken, you have until September 15th or your image will not be in the 

yearbook. Go to Cadystudios.com to schedule. 

 

❖ Student All Sports Passes are available now through the GOFAN app. $50 gets you into 

all home regular season events this school year. 

 

❖ Parking Spot Painting has been RESCHEDULED to September 8th. Those interested in 

painting parking spots should stop by the Guidance desk to pick up a painting packet! 

Payment and designs are due by August 28th. See Mrs. Gregory or any senior officer 

with questions. 

 

❖ Our “Colors of Bartram Club” meeting is tomorrow morning at 8:40 am in room 223. 

We’re picking officers. Come join us for a fun year! 

 

❖ Don’t forget - Fall Girls Basketball Tryouts are tomorrow from 6 pm – 8 pm in the 

gymnasium.  You must see Coach Winter before tryouts.   

 


